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IAM District Lodge 837: 
U.S. Department of Labor Supervised 

Election POSTPONED Until Further Notice   

 
IAM District Lodge (DL) 837 entered into a voluntary compliance 
agreement with the U.S. Department of Labor’s Office of Labor-
Management Standards (OLMS) on November 25, 2019.  IAM DL 
837 agreed that a new election for President/Directing Business 
Representative and Council Secretary-Treasurer would be 
conducted under the supervision of the Secretary of Labor.   
  
The IAM DL 837 officer election originally scheduled for 
Saturday, March 21, 2020 is being postponed until further 
notice because of the Coronavirus (COVID -19) pandemic.  
 
This decision was based on advisories from the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention (CDC), Missouri’s Department of Public 
Health, and St. Louis County. 
 
We will communicate the new election date as soon as we can 
safely proceed based on federal, state, and local recommendations.  
If you have questions, please contact DOL Election Supervisor 
Donald Ott at (202) 860-6915 (mobile) or at ott.donald@dol.gov.   
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